
September 12, 2013

Harry Lombardo, Executive Vice President
Transport Workers Union of America
501 3rd St. N.W., 9th Floor
Washington, DC  20001

RE:  International Convention

Dear Mr. Lombardo,

It is with great pleasure that the TWU, Local 514 Delegation to the 
International Convention has voted overwhelmingly to support your entire 
slate.  The vote was 14 for and 2 abstentions.

FOR Abstain

D Danker R Campbell D Johnson
G Yingst G Chapin M Hamm
J Potter P Kinnamon
T Bunch T Lesperance
D Corbit J McGill
T Buck G Sewell
T Hardin K Shinde

If you have any questions or or need anything from us, please call anytime.  
We are looking forward to seeing you and your team at the Convention.

In solidarity,

Dale Danker, President

Gary Yingst, Vice President

Jay Potter, Recording Secretary
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